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LANDAU FORTE ACADEMY MOORHEAD  

NEWSLETTER 
 

10 February 2015 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
The Academy receives extra funding for every child who is entitled 
to free school meals. This money helps subsidise trips, pay for extra 
support staff and resources. We would like to encourage you to fill 
in the application form if you think you might be eligible. There is 
also a free £30 uniform allowance which you may also be entitled to. 
Although all Infant children are now entitled to free school meals, 
unless the eligibility form is filled in the Academy does not receive 
the extra funding. Staff will be around at parents evening to help 
fill in the forms. Thank you for your support, the more funding we 
receive the more resources and support materials we can buy.  
 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 
Today is Safer Internet Day and our children will be 
having an assembly about staying safe on the 
Internet this morning.  This will be followed with 
activities across the Academy linked to safe Internet use.  If you 
would like to find out more about Safer Internet Day then you can 
visit the Insafe website. 

 
HOLIDAYS 
Can parents please be reminded not to take their children out of the 
Academy for family holidays.  Holiday dates have been sent home 
for this year and the next academic year.  Also they are available on 
the website. 
 

PLAY LEADER VACANCIES 
We currently have 2 vacancies for the above. Please call in the 

office for further information if you are interested. 
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PARENTS EVENING 

Reminder that these will take place on Tuesday,  
17 February and Thursday, 19 February, from 3:30pm-6:00pm.  

Please book your appointment at the Office. 
 

Boreatton Park, Shropshire from Wednesday, 
30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 
For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 
the above, reminder that the final payment of 
£60 is due by 17 July. 

 
CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 
place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 
15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 
are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
Tuesday 10 February Kingfishers 
Thursday 19 February Blackbirds 

 
ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 

Red Nose Day – Friday, 13 March – details to follow. 
 
PTFA 
Infant Party/Winter Disco – Friday, 6 February: a huge thank 
you to all the parents and staff who helped with these. We raised 
£298.19. 
Next Event: Sing-A-Long Frozen – Wednesday, 1 April, 3:30pm-
6:00pm, admission by ticket only, cost £2, limited to the first 100, 
tickets available from the Office.  

Next PTFA (Summer Fayre) Meeting: Thursday, 23 April, 
3:30pm in Wrens all welcome to attend. 
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ACADEMY DINNERS 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 
an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 

written on.  
If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 
Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   
Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 
Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 
– thank you. 

 
ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
31-01-15 Jack Corner Herons For being a delightful member of 

Herons.  Jack always works hard 
and has the most wonderful smile.  
He is polite and kind and brightens 
the day. 

06-02-15 Abel Ondaye Kingfishers For consistent outstanding 
behaviour, hard work and for being 
a pleasure to have in our class. 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
30-01-15 Aaron Ondaye Robins For excellent art work during topic 

lessons. 
06-02-15 Marissa Randle Cranes For showing manners and respect to 

all staff. 
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WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
 31-01-15 Caitlin Payne Herons For putting so much effort into 

her writing recently.  Caitlin has 
produced a fantastic poem.  Well 
done Caitlin!  Keep it up! 

06-02-15 Nathan Warner Kingfishers For excellent progress in his 
writing and for his interesting 
and creative writing using a wide 
range of vocabulary. 

 
MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
31-01-15 Taylor Baines Herons For always working hard and 

displaying excellent levels of 
concentration.  Taylor applies 
her knowledge and makes 
valuable contributions to the 
class. 

06-02-15 Isabelle Woolley Kingfishers For her hard work and 
perseverance.  Isabelle is making 
excellent progress, enjoys a 
challenge and applies her 
mathematic knowledge well. 

 
S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

 

 
 
 

 

HOLIDAYS 
Reminder we break up for the end of Term 3 on Friday,  

20 February at 3:15pm and return to the Academy for Term 4 on 
Monday, 9 March at 8:50am. 


